THE BRITISH SCHOOLS

Founded 1908

December 8™ 2020

Dear Families,

We would like to let you know that we have a student in 1YL who has been in contact with a
positive case.

According to the MSP’s advice, and the existing protocols, we have communicated with the
parents of 1YL generation whose children must stay at home in preventive quarantine, and take
any other necessary precautions.

If there are any further developments, we will keep you informed. We have little time left until the
end of the academic year, and | know that everyone wants to make it safely and successfully
through to the end.

Mark Rosevear
Principal

Estimadas Familias:

Les informamos que una alumna de 1YL ha estado en contacto con un caso positivo de COVID-
19.

De acuerdo a la asesoria del MSP y los protocolos vigentes, nos hemos comunicado con los
padres de la generacion de 1YL cuyos hijos deben realizar cuarentena preventiva y tomar otras
medidas de cuidado.

Los mantendremos informados en caso de tener novedades. Falta poco tiempo para finalizar el afio
académico y sé que todos quisieran que fuera de manera segura y exitosa hasta el final.

Mark Rosevear
Principal
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